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As mentioned in last month’s update, the multiple round Request for Proposal (RFP) for the eProcurement Solution has been issued and was scheduled to close on February 29th.  However, the RFP closing date was extended and the new closing date is March 2, 2016.  Proposal evaluations, for round 1, are scheduled to be completed by the nine collaborating agencies during the week of March 7th.   
Requirements gathering sessions are coming to an end and the Subject Matter Experts have done a magnificent job of developing business requirements which will be used for round 2 of the RFP. 
As mentioned previously, Department of Forestry will be the first agency to implement the new OregonBuys solution.  In preparation for implementation they have submitted a budget package during the 2016 short session.  The budget package is currently working its way through the legislative process. 
If you have any questions or comments about the OregonBuys Project, please feel free to email or call us.  
Also if you know someone who would like to join this mailing list, please let us know.  
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